
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 28 July 
2020 

  Under the FAQ (on the Council Website) with regards to 

pupils returning to school in August: 

“Will there be support for Safe Routes to School, to allow 

children and young people to walk/cycle to school safely. 

Response: We are encouraging Parent Councils to become 

involved in reducing the number of cars attempting to come 

near schools and to develop active travel plans for children.” 

 

Question  Since 1st April 2020: 

a) What engagement has been had with Parent Councils 

to facilitate this? 

b) What actual support has been offered? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


